
 
 
 
 
     July 1, 2004 
 
 
 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Dear Honorable Members: 
 
 We are submitting for your consideration the attached resolution authorizing the 
issuance of a permit to Michels Pipeline Construction, Inc. allowing occupancy of North 
31st Street north of West Capitol Drive for construction of a sewer shaft.   
 
 Please consider adoption of this resolution under suspension of the rules at the 
Common Council’s July 7th meeting.  In order to keep the sewer project on schedule and 
to allow completion as soon as possible, Michels has requested issuance of the 
occupancy permit at the earliest possible date.  If you have any questions or would like 
any additional information, please contact Thomas Miller at extension 3304.  
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     James P. Purko 
     Director of Operations 
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